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There is absolutely no reason to take on this project in my neighborhood. It appears to be a future
destruction of the Kingsgate Shopping Center and Kingsgate. This is already a highly concentrated
area of activity and traffic which is getting worse daily. 
After attending a talk with a demonstration on a map of "where" this work would happen, it
appeared that you want to dig up the streets in Kingsgate and High Woodlands to accomplish your
goal. Now it is mentioned the central area in Kingsgate would be affected in 2026. Which streets
are you referring to in your latest memo/emails that would be affected? How about a new map
showing the exact streets involved? Why destroy an already accomplished area that benefits small
businesses and single residences? Stormwater was never discussed with the Kingsgate or Juanita
group. Looks like the City and Dept of Ecology are trying to pull a fast one on the residents. 


